Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education
REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
OSDS-2025- 0078

To: Janette G. Veloso, CESO VI, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Eduard C. Amoguis, EdD, Chief Education Program Supervisor- CID
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
All Section Heads
All Others Concerned

Subject: MANAGEMENT REVIEW OF QMS PLANNING DOCUMENTS AND OPERATIONS
MANUALS FOR “ONE DEPED, ONE QMS”

Date: May 21, 2025

1. Pursuant to DepEd Memorandum No. 14, s. 2022, titled “The DepEd Quality Management
System Manual and Procedures and Work Instructions Manual,” this Office informs all
concerned division office personnel of the scheduled Management Review activity under the
“One DepEd, One QMS?” initiative.

2. The review will cover QMS Planning Documents and Operations Manuals and will be conducted
from May 26 to 30, 2025, at the Division Conference Hall.

3. Each functional division is required to bring all relevant documents necessary for the
Management Review of the QMS Planning Documents and Operations Manuals.

4. All participants are encouraged to continuously support and value equality and diversity in all
activities related to this endeavor.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is desired.

REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte

Telephone Number: (084) 216 0188

Email Address: depeddavnor.sdo@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte




